
From: Evelyn Hernandez
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Greenleaf Tree Removal
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:11:39 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Councel Member Garcia,

I am writing you in hope that you would vote against the removal of the beautiful trees we have lining Greenleaf
Ave. I was so disheartened when I heard of the possibility of their removal.

I am a life long Whittier resident and I love my great city and the people in it. Thank you for your service to our city
and I pray God gives you wisdom in all you do.

Sincerely,

Evelyn K Hernandez

Sent from my iPhone
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